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NCDXF is pleased to announce an $8,000 grant to Youth on the Air Camp 2025. 

https://youthontheair.org/denver2025/  Neil Rapp, WB9VPG, Camp Director, requested our 

support and with the inclusion of DXing in the program we are very supportive. The keynote 

speaker for their event this year will be Gregg, W6IZT, who has led several DXpeditions with 

youth in mind.  

Take a look at the YOTA website for further information on this organization. You can see that 

they have a team of young people that you may have already worked in a DXpedition or a 

contest. Additional donations are encouraged.  

NCDXF is interested in supporting the next generation of DXers and DXpeditioners. 

Accordingly, we will consider grant requests to assist with the costs for youth operators to 

participate in future DXpeditions.  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 

DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 

technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 

the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  

www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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